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Comments: I would like to comment on this project and I am a single track motorcycle rider and a backpacker as

well. I would like to see alternative D as it provides the most access for motorized users. I would like your

consideration of opening up the nonmotorized portion of the rainbow ridge trail to help create a loop option with

the park's peak trail. There are some other trails in the sheep creek drainage that should  be considered to be

added to motorized use to provide more opportunities and increase the maintenance of these seldom used trails

by users that ride motorcycles with chainsaws and this wouldn't cost the forest service anything as these people,

myself included work as a volunteer for free. When I backpack on non motorized trails so much of the time the

trails are not well maintained because few non motorized users are willing to carry a chainsaw so unless the

forest service trail crew can get around to clearing it nothing gets done. I much prefer a trail to hike on that has

the tread cleared of logs than stepping over jackstrawed burnt snags. I also like to see many opportunities for

dispersed camping and in the south fork drainage quite a few spots have already been closed and there aren't

many campgrounds and most of the ones there are are small and have few sites. I would like to see you increase

sites for camping whether they are developed or not. Thanks for the chance to comment.  


